Mr. K. G. Lind, Director, Wittenberg News Bureau, Wittenberg College, Springfield, Ohio.

Dear K. G.:

You certainly get out a classy Wittenberg Bulletin.
I enjoyed reading it very, very much. I am sending it to Mr. Curtis
W. McGraw, vice president of the McGraw-Hill Book Company, the publishers who have just finished with my new text, "Better Basketball".

copy. I do not know whether I have overdone my welcome with him or not, but I want you to have a copy if at all possible. I am also showing him what kind of publicity you get out. I think this is swell. And my only regret is that I have never been able to get emough money to hire you here.

Elwood Pitzer and his wife stopped by last summer on their way to California. We had a fine visit. I told Elwood that I would write him when the new book was out and let him know. He wanted to send me a check and have me autograph a copy of the book for him. He is coaching in one of the humior high schools there at Springfield, but for the life of me I cannot lay my hand on the memorandum I wrote at the time he was here. Would you be kind emough to give him a ring and tell him that I have the book ready, and if he will mail me a check for \$4.00 I will be glad to authoraph it and pay the parcel post charges.

Of course, if he has already ordered the book from some sports goods house that is fine, but I would be happy to add my autograph if he desires it.

Thank you for remembering me with your Bulletin. With all good wishes of the Yuletide season, I am

Very sincerely yours,